
STATEMENT OF BUDGET IMPACT  

(Policy Number 94-45) 

Budgetary Review of Proposed Resolution & 

Ordinances with Financial Implication. 

 

Date: May 5, 2015      File: BIS 15 – 174  
 

File: TMP-2015-00199 
 

Proposed Legislation:  
A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, 
FLORIDA, AMENDING RESOLUTION NO. R-2014-136 TO CLARIFY THAT THE 
FUNDING SOURCE FOR THE PURCHASE OF THE ARMORED VEHICLE FROM 
LENCO INDUSTRIES, INC. D/B/A LENCO ARMORED VEHICLES WILL BE FROM 
FEDERAL LAW ENFORCEMENT FUNDS PURSUANT TO THE FEDERAL 
COMPREHENSIVE CRIME CONTROL ACT.  

 

Statement of Budget Impact:  
 
1.  No Budget Impact associated with this action; 
 
2.  Sufficient budgetary resources identified/available; 
 
3.  Budgetary resources not identified/unavailable; 
 
4.  Potential Revenue is possible with this action; 
 
5.  Will not increase the cost of Housing; 
 
6.  May increase the cost of Housing;   (CDAB review required) 
 

Explanation:  
Previously, the City Commission via Resolution R-2014-136, adopted and approved on 
June 4, 2014, approved and authorized the issuance of a purchase order from the City 
of Hollywood to Lenco Armored Vehicles for the purchase of an armored vehicle for the 
use of the Police Department. This Resolution incorrectly stated that State Law 
Enforcement Funds, as authorized through the Florida Contraband Forfeiture Act, were 
available for the purchase of the armored vehicle. The actual source of funding is 
Federal Law Enforcement Funds. Consequently, this resolution restates the correct 
source of funding for the purchase of the armored vehicle as Federal Law Enforcement 
Funds, as authorized through the Federal Comprehensive Crime Control Act. There is 
no change to the amount of funding, $268,956.00, authorized for the purchase of the 
armored vehicle. 

 

PREPARED AND APPROVED BY:  Kee Juen Eng 
      Budget Manager 


